
Appendix C - Other key changes to the schools NFF in 2023 to 2024 
 
Other key changes to the schools NFF in 2023 to 2024 are: 

 
•  increasing the 2022/23 NFF factor values (on top of the amounts we have added 

for the school’s supplementary grant) by: 
• 4.3% to free school meals at any time in the last 6 years (FSM6) and income 

deprivation affecting children index (IDACI) 
• 2.4% to the basic entitlement, low prior attainment (LPA), FSM, English as an 

additional language (EAL), mobility, and sparsity factors, and the lump sum. 
• 0.5% to the floor and the minimum per pupil levels (MPPL) 
• 0% on the premises factors, except for Private Finance Initiative (PFI) which has 

increased by Retail Prices Index excluding mortgage interest payments.  
• local authorities with a falling rolls fund must also follow the new requirements 

for falling rolls funding, The restriction, that schools were previously only 
eligible for falling rolls funding if they were judged ‘good’ or ‘outstanding’ by 
Ofsted, is also being removed from 2024 to 2025. 

• local authorities with a falling rolls fund must also follow the new requirements for falling 
rolls funding, whereby local authorities can only provide falling rolls funding to schools 
where school capacity survey (SCAP) 2022 data shows that school places will be required 
in the subsequent 3 to 5 years. The restriction, that schools were previously only eligible for 
falling rolls funding if they were judged ‘good’ or ‘outstanding’ by Ofsted, is also being 
removed from 2024 to 2025. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


	Appendix C - Other key changes to the schools NFF in 2023 to 2024

